
 

Join us as we explore 'Girls First' - the exciting and brand-new GGC program for all branch levels. 

Girls First is being launched and will be accessible to the entire field for the 2018/2019 Guiding year. 

 

  

is Girl-driven 
We are putting the girls' interests front and centre and inviting every girl to be actively  

involved in her Guiding experience! 
 

is Supportive 

We are ready to support Guiders with the resources they need to be effective facilitators  
 as they help girls navigate their Guiding experience. 

 

is Flexible and Responsive 
We are making sure that Guiding remains relevant and ready to respond  

to girls' changing needs and interests. 
 

 

Join us at a training session.  
Each of the session dates listed below will be an opportunity to learn about the new program with other 
Guiders in a fun, collaborative and supportive environment. 
 
Learn all about the new program, new badges and equivalencies to the old program. 
All Guiders will want to complete the 'Girls First' training in person (training dates below) or complete 
the online modules. 
 
DATE - Saturday, September 22 - Please register by September 15                          
TIME - 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm 
 
DATE - Saturday, October 27 - Please register by October 20 
TIME - 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm 
 

 
All sessions unless otherwise noted will be at Highlands Church in North Vancouver. 

Questions happily answered: lionsareatraining@gmail.com 
Register online here 

mailto:lionsareatraining@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTq_aZIn-1LQ7cNi1k2EIMyukYfIpUMwDyIXFnwaFmPWM2pg/viewform

